

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

...Changing lives

Monday 9th January 2023

Dear Parent/Carers,

RE: SATs & Dallowgill Meeting

We have statutory testing in May for year 6 and we would like to keep you informed about what happens during testing, what testing takes place and how you can support your child.

The meeting is on Monday 23rd January at 5.30pm for all Year 6 parents to attend.

We are again fortunate that our pupils will have the opportunity to attend a residential trip to Dallowgill on 20th March. This trip is a fantastic experience for the children, giving them the opportunity to learn new skills outside of the classroom. On Monday 23rd January at 5pm I will be holding a meeting for you to come along and learn more about the experience your children will have and give you the opportunity to discuss any concerns you may have.

Please complete the slip below and return to school by the 19th of January to confirm your attendance.

Yours Sincerely,

Jemma Reeder Assistant Principal

Please return to school by 19th January 2023

We will / will not* be attending the SATs meeting/Dallowgill* meeting on Monday $23^{\rm rd}$ January 2023.

Name.....

Signed.....

Date

*Please delete as applicable